
Welcome Back! 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On behalf of the staff of the Hamburg school cafeteria, I’d like to welcome your children 
back for another great school year.  We are making the necessary changes in order to 
comply with the applicable guidelines to ensure safe and healthy meals for our children. 
 
Please take note that the cost for breakfast is $1.65.  The cost for lunch is $3.05. 
 
An explanation of the meal distribution for in person and remote students will be sent in 
a separate email.  Please note that we have gone to a completely cashless system no 
cash or checks will be accepted. 
 
Hamburg school will continue to use the prepay lunch system.  Parents must prepay 
using the Payschool portal:  ​www.payschoolscentral.com 
 to deposit funds for your student’s account.   Money will be deducted from their account 
based on what they purchase each day. 
 
You will have the ability to monitor purchases and add money at any time via the online 
portal. 
 
When a student’s balance falls below $5.00 you will be notified with an email notification 
sent to the email address we have on file.  
 
At the end of the school year, any amount in the student account will be rolled over into 
the next school year. 
 
Further instructions on the payschool portal: ​www.payschoolscentral.com​  ​will be in a 
separate attachment. 
 
If you have any questions, please email ​mbifano@hamburgschool.com​ or call 
973-827-7570 ext 216. 
 
 
We look forward to serving your child every day this year 
 
Thank you 
 
Michelle Bifano 
Hamburg School Cafeteria Manager 
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